
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
It’s shoebox time! This year Landmark Elementary is 
preparing to participate in the Operation Christmas Child 
program once again. Either on ​Tuesday, November 6 ​​or 
Wednesday, November 7​​ each class will walk to the 
Landmark Christian Fellowship church where a local “store” 
has been set up to pack shoeboxes. Here the students will 
take a hands-on approach to pack shoeboxes with items 
such as school supplies, hygiene items, clothing and toys. 
These boxes are sent to children around the world and provide opportunities for them to 
receive much needed items.  
 
Monetary donations will be collected by the classroom teachers until ​Tuesday, 
November 6.​​ ​Cheques can be made out to Landmark Elementary School​. Each 
completed box has an approximate cost of $20.00 so the more money collected, the 
more shoeboxes made! Also, we are very fortunate as a school to have all the shipping 
costs ($10.00/box) for our boxes covered by generous donations from local businesses.  
 
This program provides an excellent opportunity to educate our students about the value 
of caring for others and how each one can make a difference! 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  
 
Thanks so much, 
 
LES Staff 

 


